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From the Principal’s Desk:  

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 
 
In February, we celebrate the Pillar of Caring. Thanks to all of you who helped 
support our “Souper Bowl of Caring”. We were able to donate a sizable amount 
of non-perishable food to St. Francis House to help families in our community. 
Thank you for helping us model this important Pillar of Character. 
 
Thanks to all of you who have turned in your entry forms for the Kaye Walton 
Memorial Run4Hunt to be held on Saturday, February 25th at 9:00 a.m. To be 
assured of a 2017 Run4Hunt T shirt, we need your entries by February 13th, 
Tee shirts are white and will be turned “colorful” during the race.  This is a 
family fun event that honors a very special person. In case you did not have the 
pleasure of knowing “Miss Kaye”, she was our computer operator here at Hunt 
for many years. She had a heart bigger than anyone I have ever known and a 
deep dedication to children and families. Mrs. Walton lost her five-year battle 
with ovarian cancer, but she will remain in our R. B. Hunt hearts forever!  
 
Please take a moment to take our School Improvement Survey. You may use the 
link below or you can access it from our webpage. This information helps our 
School Advisory Committee and Administration make important decisions for 
our school. Your input on safety, academics, activities and initiatives is critical 
to our planning for next year.  
https://surveys.stjohns.k12.fl.us/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=n4LH5o44 
 
Congratulations to Landon Feutz, Lauren Garrison, Gabriel Sheckels and Lana 
Garrison for becoming members of “The principal’s Million word Club”. Way to 
go readers! I would also like to congratulate Caya Asbille for being in the lead 
of our word count with 3,465,986 words read this year. Keep us the great 
reading. 
 
Thanks for a great week, 
 
Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

3rd, 2017 

Student of the Week Yearbook ORDER!!! 

Order forms have been sent home. 

Please send checks, money orders 

or order online.  

CASH WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED! 

Quantities are limited so don’t 

delay! The cost is $20. To order 

online go to  

www.leonards.com/yearbooks 

Access code is: C377277 

 

 
First Grade:  Julian Barrera, Gage Bryndal, Jayce Garman, Gracie Johnston, Patric Eskesen,  
 Ethan Kropfeld 
Second Grade: Mara Brown, Cameron Walls, Taylor Smith, Grace Del Rey, Holland  
 Rodriguez, Cassidy Daniels, Nolan Embrey, Reese Stonaker, Marley Lloyd, Tristan 
 Reuther 
Third Grade: Kaiya Norman, Daniel Hett, Sadie Benoit, Aidan Such, Gabriel Maco de  
 Beaumont, Adelade Oliver, Levi Wright, Julia Lantz, Liam Herzog, Taylor Dodson 
Fourth Grade: Zack Watson, Cole Alford, Evyn Stoever, Troy Gossett, Aisling Mathis, Ceana 
Fraser 
 
Fifth Grade: Chris Geremiadis, Benjamin Arnow, Ben Clark, River Keysers, Alissah Pepper 

https://surveys.stjohns.k12.fl.us/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=n4LH5o44


125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Saturday February 

25th, 9am 

To be assured of a 
2017 Run4Hunt T 

Shirt please submit 
entries by  

February 13th.  

Lighthouse Café: February 6th-Febraury 10th.  Breakfast is served  

daily 8:00 until 8:25.  Milk is offered with every meal. 

Monday– Macaroni & Cheese and Choice of WG Roll, BBQ  

 Chicken Max Snax, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll 

Tuesday– Mini Corn Dogs, Mini Cheese Ravioli & Choice of WG Garlic Toast, Max 

 Cheese Sticks & Choice of Marinara Dipping Sauce 

Wednesday-  Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll 

Thursday– Cheeseburger, Home-style Chicken Sandwich,  Chicken Nuggets & 

 Choice of WG Garlic Toast 

Friday– Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, Max Cheese Sticks & 

 Choice of Marinara Dipping Sauce 

 

Please claim all LOST & FOUND items 

outside the cafeteria. All items will 

be donated to  

charity soon. 


